

Dear Colleague,

Following Trisha Whitehead's recent retirement, we are emailing to reassure you that the team at Devonshire House are looking forward to continuing to care for your patients' periodontal needs. Whether you have been referring to Trisha for decades, or for a relatively short period of time, we aim to make this an easy transition for you.

Some of you may already have referred to our Specialist Periodontist Puneet Patel, who has a wealth of experience and has been working at Devonshire House alongside Trisha for the last couple of years. Puneet already provides many of our patients with specialist periodontal treatment and looks forward to welcoming your referrals and caring for Trisha's former patients over the forthcoming months.

We will be contacting Trisha's patients next week to let them know she is retiring and to introduce Puneet. If you have a patient mid treatment, rest assured that they will be automatically transferred to Puneet's care and we will of course continue to update you of their treatment progress.

**Introducing Puneet Patel** 

We continue to gradually implement a phased return to our full provision of dental services and we wish you and your practices well as you reopen.

Julian, Ian, Wail and Cyrus
The Devonshire House Partners



Puneet Patel, Specialist Periodontist

Refer online

01223 245266
<a href="mailto:ouk">enquiries@dh-dental.co.uk</a> <a href="mailto:www.devonshirehousedental.co.uk">www.devonshirehousedental.co.uk</a>

STAY CONNECTED



